
 

 
 
 
 
 
  

BULLETIN: 2007-01 
 

 
TO: FLORIDA SURPLUS LINES AGENTS AND 

ELIGIBLE SURPLUS LINES INSURERS  
     
FROM: GARY D. PULLEN, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR,  
   FLORIDA SURPLUS LINES SERVICE OFFICE 
  
DATE:  JANUARY 26, 2007 
 
SUBJECT:  CITIZENS PROPERTY INSURANCE 

CORPORATION ASSESSMENT 
 
 
 
The purpose of this bulletin is to inform you that on January 25, 2007, the Office of 
Insurance Regulation (OIR) approved the Florida Surplus Lines Service Office 
(FSLSO) to utilize the excess funds collected from surplus lines insureds in 2006 to 
satisfy the assessment obligations for Citizens’ assessment to be collected in 2007.  
   
Therefore, there will be no Citizens’ assessments collected on surplus lines insureds 
policies (new and renewals) in 2007.  However, please note that endorsements on 2006 
policies will still incur the 2006 Citizens assessment of 6.84%.   
 
A complete copy of the Office of Insurance Regulation’s Consent Order #88826-07 
may be found online at http://www.fslso.com/docspubs/press/OIR/OIR88826-07.pdf 
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